
 

 
 

 UPDATE on Special Opening Arrangement of 
Seafront Sports Facilities from 29 Nov to 1 Dec 2024 

 

   

   

 Dear Members of the University, 
 
Please be informed that the Water Pipe Diversion Works on the 
HPC5 construction site has been completed.  I am pleased to let 
you know that Indoor Swimming Pool will be reopened at 1200 
noon today. 
 
We appreciate your patience. 
 
Best Regards, 
Sports Development 
Dean of Students’ Office 

 

 


